
Marguerite Mclean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Mclean 
Wednesday, October 02, 2013 10:58 AM 
Brenda Stallcup 
Jim Breman; Michael Lawson; Mark Laux 

RE: Confidential 2011 NCR Documents 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk' s Office will return confidential DNs 06261-1 1, 06184-11 , 05916-11 , 05~8-1 t 
030 13-1 l , and 01 3 84-11 to the source. <;;; <\=-. .. . ·.z.. 
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Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Publ ic Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 

From: Brenda Stallcup 
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2013 9:01 A~-1 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Subject: FW: Confidential 2011 NCR Documents 
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Please return the following documents to FPL: 06261-11, 06184-11, 05916-11, 05328-11, 03013-11, and 01384-

11. Thank you. 

From: Jim Breman 
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2013 8:52AM 
To: Michael Lawson; Mark Laux 
Cc: Brenda Stallcup 
Subject: RE: Confidential 2011 NCR Documents 

Please send an email to the CLK to return these documents to FPL. 

Thank you 

From: Jim Breman 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 2:25 PM 
To: Michael Lawson; Mark Laux 
Subject: RE: Confidential 2011 NCR Documents 

All the documents relate to hearing exhibits and/or testimony in the 110009 

06261-11 EXHs 127, 202 
06184-11 EXH 124 

05916-11 EXH 125 
05328-11 portions of OPC witness Jacobs' test imony and exhibits 

03013-11 & 01384-11 portions of FPL w itnesses Jones and Scroggs- testimony and exhibits. 
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FILED OCT 02, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 05890-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



From: Michael Lawson 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 12:26 PM 
To: Jim Breman; Mark Laux 
Subject: FW: Confidential 2011 NCR Documents 

Thoughts? 

From: Cano, Jessica [mailto:Jessica.Cano@fpl.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 12:23 PM 
To: Michael Lawson 
Subject: Confidential 2011 NCR Documents 

Hi Michael, 

There are a number of confidential documents from the 2011 Nuclear Cost Recovery docket for which FPL will need to 
seek continued confidential treatment by October 13th if they are not returned. The document numbers are 06261-11; 
06184-11; 05916-11; 05328-11; 03013-11; and 01384-11. Could staff please consider w hether any of these documents 

can be returned to FPL? Thanks. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica A. Cano 
Principal Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
(561) 304-5226 
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